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1.	PROPERTY MANAGEMENT





The Beacon assessment for Asset Management is to be held in Carlisle on 5th January and then London on 17th January.





Plans are being prepared to market two sites at Parkhouse (or Kingstown North as it is becoming known locally) for car showrooms.  The Carlisle Brass development is completed and looks particularly impressive.  The speculative office development is well underway.  The four-star hotel proposal is in legal hands.





Kingmoor Park are reaching agreement on the electricity supply issue without the need for Council funding.





Jimmy Dyer should be back in the Lanes after a clean up by the middle of the month.





Bad debt levels concerning the commercial property portfolio are at the lowest level ever.








2.	FINANCE


The Executive proposed budget is now out for consultation 


�PAGE  �1�














PORTFOLIO:





POLICY, PERFORMANCE 


&, FINANCE 





Report of


Portfolio Holder:





COUNCILLOR 


FIRTH











